
HEATHFIELD NEWS   

21ST DECEMBER 2017                                           SCOTLAND ROAD CAMPUS 

Message from Mr Fullwood: Dear Parents/Carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout this busy Autumn Term. Many 

of you have joined us this term for a range of opportunities such as: parents’ evening, school trips, winter fair, 

Xmas Crafts, class assemblies and KS1 productions. Your attendance and willingness to give your time has 

been very much appreciated by us all at Heathfield. 

Have a fantastic Christmas break and all the very best for the New Year. We look forward to seeing you for 

the start of the Spring Term on Monday 8th January 2018. 

Mrs Roberts: We are sad to say that Mrs Roberts, who is currently on maternity leave, will be 

leaving us at the end of this term. She has been with us for over ten years and in that time has 

made a massive contribution to Heathfield. Be that in her previous roles of class teacher and Phase 

Leader and more recently as Assistant Head Teacher and Special Educational Needs Coordinator. 

She will be very much missed but will be fondly remembered by staff and pupils. We wish her all the 

best as she moves to a school closer to home. 

Seahorses: Nursery Staffing  In January the children will be swapping keyworker groups which is 

something we do every term. Mrs Dady’s children will be in Mrs Rogers’ and Mrs Day’s group. Mrs 

Dady is having some time off in the new year and will be covered by Miss Burckhardt. Therefore, 

children who are currently in Mrs Rogers’ and Mrs Days’ group will be in Miss Burckhardt’s group 

until Mrs Dady returns. Please come and speak to a member of staff if you need further clarification. 

Thank you.  

Spring Term topics:  Your child's class teacher will be sending home a topic overview so you know 

what the children will be learning when they come back to school.  Please support your child by 

finding activities linked to their topic over the holidays. (Teachers love surprise homework!)   

Twitter: This is one of the main ways you can find out what the children are up to in school.  

We have over 600 followers but many are other schools or organisations which we have links to.  

We would love to have more parents following us.  Signing up and using Twitter is easy you don’t 

have to post anything but by following us you can stay up to date.                                       

Find us @HeathfieldPNS and @HeathfieldGovs  

Christmas Holidays:  We break up today for 2 weeks, school is closed to pupils on Friday 22nd 

December as it is a staff training day.  Enjoy the break and we will see you back in school at 9:00am 

on Monday 8th January 2018.   

 

Attendance for last week was 91.6%.   

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9155725 

There are 238 children who have 100% attendance – Well Done 


